
Dear Colleague,

We invite you to participate in our survey "KUNST GERECHT FÖRDERN" (FUNDING ART
FAIRLY), which aims to find out how the current funding system affects the work of freelance
artists. The survey was developed in the context of an Artist Lab, which is supported by the
Fonds Darstellende Künste. We worked together with the expert and cultural scientist Dr.
Özlem Canyürek.

Especially in times when there is talk in politics about cutting budgets in the independent
performing arts, we need numbers and data to make visible which funding measures are
effective, sustainable and efficient and which ones reproduce the social discrimination or
exclusion factors; both before and during the ongoing pandemic. What changes to the
system can counter unfair distribution? For whom does the current funding system work, for
whom less, for whom not at all? What does arts funding of the future look like? We explore
all this in our survey and hope to get a first indicative overview.

The data will be collected anonymously. Neither your name will be publicly mentioned, nor
will your identity be linked in any way to your answers.

Participation in the survey is voluntary. You can decide whether you want to participate or
not. Even if you have started filling out the survey, you can stop it at any time.

The survey will take about 20 minutes to complete. By filling out and submitting your
answers, you agree to participate. Unfortunately, it is not possible to save your answers
while answering the questions. We ask you to answer the survey only once and to fill it out
completely, so that we receive differentiated results.



The results of the project will be published and presented at the BALL of the Independent
Performing Arts - the "Lab of Labs" on October 14/15 at the Haus der Berliner
Festspiele.

Due to limited time and financial resources, we are unfortunately unable to provide the
survey in plain language.

If you have any questions about the survey, please feel free to email us at:
kontakt@proquote-buehne.de

Please click on the link below to access the survey and complete the form no later than
August 17, 2022.

Here is the link!

We would be very happy about your participation!

Best regards
the Lab-Team of Pro Quote Bühne

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17DxL-HD_3k8UDmJJqtFNRZ8WSbFP3psayjx2PSvkfqE/edit

